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Legislative Assembly of North Dakota


Dear members of the ND Legislative Assembly, my name is Stephanie Differding and I want to 
thank for the opportunity to offer my SUPPORT of House Bill 1391.


It is my my strong belief that no one should be discriminated on based on whether or not they 
have or have not received a medical procedure.  People should have the absolute right to 
determine what procedures if any are needed for themselves and their minor children, and 
should not have their decision held against them. The COVID era put on full display the 
governments over reach and use of “emergency powers” that put people in jeopardy of losing 
their livelihoods, their educations and even their lives.  No one should have to choose a 
potentially lethal or at the very least highly ineffective procedure to be able to work, shop, 
attend church, go to school etc. 


Please support the passing of HB 1391 


Respectfully,


Stephanie Differding



